Jazne Darle!

From: Dean Ackroyd,

Sent: 02 December 2014 16:2Y

To: LDF

Subject: Egghorough/005 Kellington Lane

| am writing to you today to express my objection to the proposal of 2028 houses being built on the other
side of Kellington lane in Eggborough. Myself and my partner have just moved to the village to get away
from the hustle and bustle of a built up area in which you are now trying to recreate in this village.

There is absolutely no need to ruin this village by polluting it further by creating more houses and
industrial sites. We moved here to get away from the busy traffic and noise.

Please don't put us in this situation again

C-_Pean Ackroyd
““Lisa Porter

Sent from Windows Mail
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